
Water Disruption
Please be advised that there will be an unplanned
disruption in water service on Wednesday, May 21, 2025,
starting at approximately 10:00 AM. This interruption is
due to the ongoing reconstruction.

The following areas will be affected:

11 - 15 Windsor Crescent
1 - 9 Windsor Crescent
4, 6 and 8 Windsor Crescent
All of Churchill Street
All of O’Quinn Drive
15 - 51 St. George‘s Avenue
16 - 44 St. George’s Avenue
79 - 83 St. George’s Avenue

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and
appreciate your patience and understanding as we work
to improve the area.


